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Protégé Program 

SAMPLE PRESS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

(Insert date here) 

(Insert Community Name) LAUNCHES CALL FOR PARTICIPANTS FOR THE PROTÉGÉ PROGRAM, FOR MUNICIPAL MENTORSHIP AND JOB SHADOWING
Month, XX, 2012, Municipality, Prov. – (Insert Community Name) Mayor and council today launched the first call for applications for the municipality’s new Protégé program. The program, developed with the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM), targets young women, ages 18 to 28, who are interested in becoming leaders and decision-makers in municipal government. It aims to inspire young women to run for office and to familiarize them, through hands-on experience, with what it means to be a municipal councillor.

(Insert quote from local mayor or councillor)
(Insert Community Name) is one of a handful of pilot communities delivering similar programs across the country with FCM and with the financial support of Status of Women Canada. The program is based on a model implemented by the City of Toronto in 2008, and is being adapted to suit a diverse range of Canadian communities. Other pilot programs are underway in Edmonton, Alberta; Quebec City, Quebec; Thompson, Manitoba; and Wainfleet, Ontario. (Instruction: remove your own community)
“FCM’s goal is not only to have more women run for election, but to ensure that they have the tools to win,” added Pam McConnell, chair of FCM’s Standing Committee on Increasing Women’s Participation in Local Government, councillor for the City of Toronto and founder of Toronto's Protégé program, which provided the initial model.
“We are very pleased to partner with Status of Women Canada on a project that will open the door for more women to contribute their skills and experience to local government and community organizations,” said Edmonton Councillor Karen Leibovici, President of FCM and mentor in Edmonton’s pilot Protégé program. “Such partnerships are an example of what the federal government and Canada’s municipalities can achieve by working together.”

–30–
For more information or to arrange an interview, please contact: Maurice Gingues, media relations officer, 613-907-6399, mgingues@fcm.ca. 
FCM has been the national voice of municipal governments since 1901. It fosters the development of sustainable communities to improve quality of life by promoting strong, effective and accountable municipal government. 
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